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Dear Boggs: 

(To Dr. T. R. Boggs , Baltimore) 

FB.OI-.'1 'il-IE IBGIUS PROF:JSSOR OF IEDICllIB , OXFORD . 
16th July, 1913. 

I am very sorry to hear tnat -;-7ou have got such an interesting malady. 
It is too -bad that you cannot come over. We were looking forward so much to 
naving you a:il the "Open Arms". 

r-e are very busy getting ready for the Congxess . Do let me hear how 
you progress . 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler 


